
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 18 By Councillor Corbett for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 November 2018  

   

Question (1) In the period 1 October 2017 to 30 September 2018 how 

many complaints were logged about overflowing communal 

bins or missed pick-ups of communal bins?   

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What systems does the council have in place to collect 

feedback and review capacity or siting of communal bins 

where there are consistent overflow problems? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What plans does the council have to review communal bins? 

Answer (3)  
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